
Empty Bowls

On March 11th Pittsville Elementary School is hosting Empty Bowls Night

● It’s held from 4:30-6:30pm 

● Art will be displayed throughout the Elementary halls 

● 12-ounce soup meals cost $10 and comes with a homemade bowl made by 

the Pottery Club!



Forensics 
The Forensics team had a great Saturday at Mosinee

Sending 9 teams to compete at the state level 

Leah Downs, Brianna Doleshal, Keyrra Knudson and Ava Jones

Allyson Klaske

Sara Giles

Olivia Moore

Ava Ortner, Ava Klaske, and Kendall Knott

James Scheel, Christian Mendez-Hernandez, Ethan Bowden and Aiden Federwitz

Nora Kremer

Maddie Kumm

Kathryn Klamrowski



Science Olympiad Regional

Science Olympiad attended the Regional Competition in Medford on February 
15th. 

● 1st Place Write it Do it- Gwyn Kumm and Emma Bowden
● 1st Place Anatomy and Physiology- Gwyn Kumm and Emma Bowden
● 4th Place Wind Power- Anthony Cullen, Blake Grossman, Myles Gray
● 4th Place Microbe Mission- Gwyn Kumm and Emma Bowden



Wrestling 

The wrestling team finished off their season sending one of our own to state!

Caden Behselich and Jackson Duerr both had a fantastic season. They left it all 
on the mat at the Westby sectionals! 

Racyn Schooley earned a 3rd place medal at sectionals sending him to state 
where he competed on the mat in the Kohl Center in Madison! 



Girls and Boys Basketball 

Both the Girls and Boys Basketball seasons came to an end in March. Teacher 
appreciation night was a success, for both teams, and we were able to say a thank 
you to the staff at PHS. Also, our very own Brynn Friday scored her 1000th point! 



Finance Bowl

Mr. Jordan Rayburn took a group of students to 
participate in Finance Bowl, held at the Wisconsin 
Rapids Mid-State. 

● We placed third out of 27 teams, one game 
away from state 



Spring Sports

● Track just started today, while Softball and Baseball will be starting later in 
March. We’re all excited for an excuse to get outside and enjoy the nice 
weather! 



End of Term Three

The end of Term 3 is rapidly approaching on March 20th where Spring Break will 
be Following!

Our Spring Break is March 21st-30th!



Solo Ensemble

Izzy, Shylynn, Kat, Hayden, Choir teacher


